
The New Bear-resistant Garbage Bins Are Here! 

 
(We’ll wipe the dust off before we deliver to you!) 

 

Available to ALL residents of Victoria Beach! 

The RM has received its latest shipment of Bear-resistant bins.  They are approximately 
the size of the curbside bins found in Winnipeg and other urban centres.  They feature 
steel reinforced lids that secure to the top of the bin in a way so that even crushing the 
side of the bin will not allow bears to get what’s inside. 

A reminder that as of May 2023, only bear-resistant bins will be permitted for use for 
residential pick-up.  So, please order yours as quickly as possible by emailing your – 

 Name 
 Cottage Address (number and street) 
 Mailing/Billing Address 
 Phone number 
 Number of bins you’d like to purchase 

To MBartmanovich@victoriabeach.ca. 

Don’t have email?  Then call the RM office at 204-774-4263 or 1-800-513-3839 (MB only) 
to order your bin(s). 

The bins cost $225 each (includes all taxes and shipping) and will be delivered to your VB 
address while quantities last.  A Wait List will be created and additional bins will be 
ordered to meet demand. 

Questions?  Call the RM office or email Councillor Mike Bartmanovich at 
MBartmanovich@victoriabeach.ca. 


